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St. Matthew’s C.E. Primary School

Drift Road, Blackmoor, Liss, Hampshire, GU33 6BN

Telephone: Bordon (01420) 472844 Fax: Bordon (01420) 479334

Email: adminoffice@st-matthews.hants.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs K Pennicotte-Henrie










14th September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are in our second full week back and the new routines are becoming more familiar.

The hand washing routine is taking a little extra time but it is vitally important.  The children are being very sensible and use the time to talk to their friends, practise timetables and listen to stories.  They will be excellent at multi-tasking!

Our new path is helping us to social distance – if you drop off first please remember to walk out via the drive and other gate.  If you collect at the later time (Years 1,2,3) in the afternoon you can leave via the new path because no-one else should be coming in.

We are encouraging as many of you as possible to drop at the end of the new path, especially Key Stage Two children.   Please leave all other children at the gate by the music garden.  Miss Searle is on hand to usher the children round to the classrooms.  This allows the children to organise themselves and wash their hands ready for the first session.

Thank you for dropping children off at the appropriate times as this helps the traffic and social distancing.

If you require your child to take their water bottle home daily to wash please make a note in their blue books.  We are not washing the bottles in school.  Children can only rinse them when they refill them with fresh water. A thorough wash at home is obviously preferable.  However we do need all children to have their bottles in every day to ensure they are drinking regularly.
Remember if your child develops a continuous cough or high temperature you need to get a Covid19 test.  If your child just has a runny nose and cold then they do not need testing.  If in any doubt please keep them at home and get tested as soon as possible.


We have voted for the House Captains and they are listed at the bottom of this letter.  Thank you to all the children who put themselves forward and bravely made a speech.  We held the votes in smaller groups this year so they had lots of practice reading their speeches.





Alice will hold a special service in the Church just for Year 6 and one parent per family can attend this service on September 23rd.
Please keep reading regularly with your children – this has helped enormously during ‘Lockdown’ and many of the children are now reading much more fluently due to your continued hard work.

It’s a new academic year so please complete a new dog permission form if you would like to bring your dog onto the school grounds.  Copy of the form is attached or you can request one via your child’s home partnership book.

The House Captains are:

	St David 
	Captain
	Eleanor Upjohn


	St Davids
	Vice Captain
	Lewis McElhatton


	St George
	Captain
	Hattie Glaysher


	St George
	Vice Captain
	Imani Muggeridge


	St Andrew
	Captain
	Finn Jenkins


	St Andrew
	Vice Captain
	Tabitha Haigh


	St Patrick
	Captain
	Garry Williams


	St Patrick
	Vice Captain
	Katie-Anne Day



The School office still has a good stock of jumpers, cardigans, fleeces, PE kit and bookbags so please let them know if you need anything.
Stay safe everyone and keep smiling.
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Mrs PH

Headteacher.
Respect, Faith, Friendship, Achievement

